May 17, 2011
Dear Piedmont Members:

The 59th Annual Meeting of the Piedmont Orthopedic Society at the Cloister in Sea Island, Georgia, May 11-15, 2011 was a great success by all standards.  The attendees are thankful for the efforts and organization of all aspects of the meeting by our co-chairpersons Langdon and Charlotte Hartsock and Tom and Laura Spangler. The Sea Island resort provided a superb venue for the scientific and social events.  We have included a copy of the final program for those who were unable to attend.

The meeting was attended by 91 members along with spouses, guests, and children (50+). As you look through the program it will show that all subspecialties in orthopaedics were covered and there were thoughtful discussions by the membership. Highlights of the meeting included a superb lecture on “Thinking About Change” by our Guest of Honor Steve Lang who was accompanied by his wife Ginny, their son Jason and his wife Cheryl, and their three children Liam, Eloise, and Julia. The spirited introduction by Angus McBryde was entertaining indeed. 
Recipients of the scientific awards were: the coveted Chairman’s Award Dean Taylor; the Honored Piedmont Pitcher Award Mack Aldridge; the “prestigious” Kelley Award Bobby Murrah. Two of the three recipients were indeed proud of their recognition. 

The meeting provided education on current orthopaedic topics and great fun for everyone.  The resort activities included shooting, sea fishing, golf, tennis, bridge, horseback riding, swimming in the ocean and pool, and dancing to the Fabulous Classics band at the Saturday night formal.  As always, the Piedmont Orthopedic Society is not an Annual Meeting to miss. 

We hope to see many of you there next year at the Annual Meeting at the Ocean Reef Club in Key Largo, Florida to be hosted by Bob Friedman and Mike Berend, May 9-13, 2012.
                             Sincerely,

                             James R. Urbaniak, M.D.
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